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From: Raymond Morrison

To: Westpark

CC: Bill Gordon; LicensingCommittee
Date: 15/01/2013 11:14

Subject: Theatre Licence

Attachments: Raymond Morrison.vcf
FAQ Kelly Zebedee

Hi Kelly I refer to the above and your Fax / Letter regarding the inspection report on the overhead
lighting supports etc.

I tried to contact John Brown / John Muirhead both of whom used to be involved with the works
carried out within schools but to no avail their details appear to have been disabled within the search
system available to me.

I have looked at the previous report which was valid till November 2012 and noted that although the
majority of the items identified were indicated as to be for your own consideration as to the extent of
repair or other maintenance work to be carried out the bottom three items do indicate that remedial
work should be carried out. I would therefore ask that these items be attended to ASAP.

Also as the expiry date has passed I would also ask that a new examination be undertaken ASAP.
Please note I have cc'd Licensing into this reply.

Regards

Raymond Morrison

Senior Authorised

Licensing Standards Officer
Environmental Health and Trading Standards
Housing and Environment
Aberdeen City Council
Business Hub 15

Third Floor South
Marischal College

Broad Street

Aberdeen

AB10 1AB

Tel (01224) 522168

Internal Tel 2168

Fax (01224) 523887

email: rmorrison@aberdeencity.gov.uk

Visit Aberdeen City Council's Web Site http://www.aberdeencity.gov.uk
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